
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                 TICKETING INFO 

PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 

• We can only sell 100 seats to each performance and they will all be socially distanced i.e. if you buy 3 

tickets they will each be spaced one seat apart. 

• Audience members will need to wear a mask into the theatre but it can be removed when everyone is 

seated i.e. lights go out and recital begins. 

Because we are only able to sell 100 seats this reduces both our attendees and ticket income.  So,  in order to 

ensure people don’t miss out and that our income is sufficient to cover our expenses I have decided the 

following: 

Saturday 6th & Sunday 7th November                                                                                                          

11.30am CSSD Today  – Part One *                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

1.00pm             CSSD Today – Part Two *                                                                                                             

4.30pm             CSSD Today – Full Show 

*The first show on each day will be split into two mini shows known as “Part One” and “Part Two”  Tickets will be 

sold separately for these half shows SO it is important if purchasing for a half show that you know which part 

your dancer is in.  This also allows you to purchase a ticket for your child to watch the part they are not in as they 

normally miss out – highly recommend ☺. 

Part One or Two  - All Tickets are $15 each                             Full Show – Children $15 and Adults $25 

Tickets will go on sale on the 22nd October at 7.00pm – details below 

The best way to purchase is online www.iticket.co.nz and you will need the code CSSD30 – please share this 

code with your family and friends if they are purchasing tickets.  The code stops the public, people unrelated to 

CSSD, purchasing tickets before our family and friends. 

Alternatively, you can contact Whirianaki Whare Taonga Ticketing Office – Phone 527 2168 (9am to 4pm – 7 

days a week) – They can be purchased over the phone or in person. 

Should the above shows sell out we will be offering another show on Friday 5th November at 6pm.  However, it 

will be a shortened show including children in dances where the majority are Year 6 (at school) and above. So, to 

clarify all dancers aged 4 years through to Year 5 (at school) will NOT perform in this show but have nice early 

nights ready for their big weekend ☺.   This show will also not include our adult dancers as thought this would 

give them the opportunity to watch should they wish too ☺.   

Please remember in previous years tickets sell very fast – normally within a week so you need to be in quick to 

hopefully get the option you prefer. 

http://www.iticket.co.nz/
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